
PE and sports premium 2015-16 

Parkwood Hall received £2,875.00 for the 2015-16 academic year.  This will be 
spent on games equipment for the playground to encourage and develop social 
skills, team work, fine and gross motor skills and spatial awareness.  It will also 
encourage students to be more active during this time. 

We are also subsidising swimming lessons to enable all classes to access this 
activity.  Students will benefit from developing water safety skills and learning to 
swim, as well as confidence in the water and accessing a different environment.  


